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The Irish Family Farm Group propose a scheme for farmers rearing progeny from 
sucker herd. 

 
 

1. To rear the progeny from suckler beef cows for a specified period in a disadvantaged area. 
• This scheme would improve the margin of profit for exiting suckler farming from 

producing calves to rearing weanling/stores. 
•  Improve the margin of profit for existing suckler farmers creating a better demand for 

their weanlings. 
• Improve the carbon footprint of suckler farming. 

 


